NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN BY THE GRAND COUNTY WATER &
 SANITATION DISTRICT #1 (THE “DISTRICT”) AS FOLLOWS:

· The Board of Directors of the District are considering a proposal to modify its Monthly Service Fees Schedule to increase the Service Fees for water from $21.00/SFE/month to $23.10/SFE/month, and the Service Fees for sewer from $23.00/SFE/month to $25.30/SFE/month.  This increase in Service Fees for water and sewer shall become effective March 1, 2023. 

· A copy of the proposal is available for inspection and copying at the District’s offices during normal business hours.  The District’s offices are located at 50 Vasquez Road, Winter Park, Colorado.

THE DISTRICT WILL CONDUCT A PUBLIC HEARING ON THIS PROPOSAL AT A REGULAR
MEETING OF ITS BOARD OF DIRECTORS TO BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, 
February 15, 2023 AT 6:00 P.M. IN THE MEETING ROOM OF THE TOWN OF
WINTER PARK, 50 VAZQUEZ ROAD, WINTER PARK, COLORADO.

ALL PERSONS INTERESTED SHALL APPEAR AT SUCH TIME AND PLACE
TO SPEAK AND ADVISE THE BOARD AS TO WHY THE PROPOSAL
SHOULD OR SHOULD NOT BE IMPLEMENTED BY THE DISTRICT.


Dated: December 27, 2022
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